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Message from the Headteacher 
Dear Parents/Carers,  

This week, Year 4 enjoyed a visit from the firefighters from Brierley Hill Community Fire Station, 

(see photo below), who came and spoke to the children about fire safety, road and car safety 

and finally water safety. They also taught the children how to make an emergency phone call 

and what to say. These are life skills which I hope the children will remember for the future. 

Thank you to the firefighters who came and spoke to the children.  

Next week, we have our two parents’ evenings, where you have the opportunity to come and 

meet your child’s class teacher and see how they have settled in. You can book a slot using the 

new parent app, ‘My Child at School’. If you have any difficulties with booking a slot, please ask 

at the school office.  

Have a lovely weekend.  

Many thanks, Jon Stevens.  

Dates for your Diary 

This half term 

 
        October 

Tues 14th & Thurs 16th – Parents’    

Evening - 3.30pm onwards 

Fri 17th – Class 1/2T Library Visit 

Mon 20th – Class 2F Library Visit 

Fri 24th – Class 3/4H Library Visit  

    Fri 24th  – Last Day of Half Term 

    Mon 27th  – Fri 31st – Half Term 

November 

Mon 3rd – Class 3/4L Library Visit 

Fri 7th – Class 3/4N Library Visit  

Mon 10th – School Photos (individual)  

Term dates for the year are on the 

school website. 

        

 
 

 

 

  

 

Photo Removed 

Attendance this week 

Class RB – 89%                                    

Class RSL – 89%                               

Class 1B – 97%                                            

Class 1/2T – 99%                                           

Class 2F – 94%                                             

Class 3/4H – 91%                                          

Class 3/4L – 94%                                          

Class 3/4N – 95%                                                

Class 5/6Ba – 91%                                        

Class 5/6Bi – 94%                                        

Class 5/6K – 92% 

Total attendance for this week 

is: 93%                                             

Well done to class 1/2T for their 

99% attendance this week! 

 

Fire Service visit 

Y4 enjoyed listening to the 

firefighters talk about safety on 

Tuesday. They learnt what do to if 

they discover a fire, including the 

‘Stop, Drop and Roll’ technique. 

They also learnt how to stay safe by 

water and some road safety. They 

found out what the job involves and 

what made them want to be a 

firefighter. 
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